
WFD Dept. Minutes 

Feb. 28, 2022 

1. Meeting called to order at 7:15pm 

2. Signup Sheet passed around – Tina and Linda on zoom 

3. Minutes from last month were read and approved 

4. Public Comments – None 

5. Old Business – 

a. EMS Scheduling is looking much better 

b. Billing Issues – None 

c. Training Log – Need to get to Tina and Ryan ASAP before the next training. EMS 

personnel are invited to any fire trainings and can be used as makeup training 

d. Supporters Report – The RSMBT was last weekend. We did not have enough members 

show up to work. Not even half the members took a shift to work. The Pancake 

Breakfast will be May 15th. Each member is asked to get two donations. Advance tickets 

are ready to be picked up. This is also a requirement to work. Signup sheet is on the 

table by Supporters Board.  

e. Mandatory 5th Monday – We will be burning a house in May 

f. Euchre Tournament – Will be in Marshall this year on March 28th 

g. Other Old Business – None 

6. New Business –  

a. Critique Calls – The garage fire we used two lines and knocked it down right away. 

b. EMS Training next month – Aurora Q&A, Zofran, and Nitrous Oxide to be discussed. 

c. Fire Training next month – At the house on Hubbleton. EMS invited 

d. MPO Training next month – To be determined 

e. Town of Waterloo Contract – The contract has been sent to the townships and the city. 

City attorney made some revisions. Contract should be approved. Effective date April 

1st, 2022 

f. March meeting date – Has been changed to Tuesday night the 29th because of Euchre 

Tournament 

g. Upcoming Schooling – Posted on board or sent out through I Am Responding 

h. Thank Yous – One thank you from the Tyler Johnson family 

i. New members of applications – None 

j. Other New Business – Jefferson County Fire Fighters Association meet quarterly if 

anyone is interested in attending. The Dodge County Fire Fighters Association meet 

quarterly on Tuesday night if anyone is interested in attending. There will be a MATC 

Recruitment Drive on March 24th at MATC from 4pm to 7pm. We will have a booth 

setup. EMT’s are encouraged to respond to fire calls. Their help would be appreciated if 

needed. Hose testing will be on April 23rd starting at 7am. This is a requirement. Station 

cleanup for the pancake breakfast will be May 7th and 14th. Pancake breakfast is May 

15th. Nick Thomas will now be taking care of the SCBAs and pagers. Keenan Hering will 



be taking care of turnout gear and equipment. Ryan Weber will be taking care of trucks. 

Matt and Jason will still be doing trucks and radios. Tonight’s meal was provided by F&M 

Bank.  

k. Truck Starters for next month are Garry Whitebird, Eric Cotting, Wes Benisch, and 

Duane Olson 

7. Meeting was adjourned at 7:42pm  


